Dear Parents/Guardians,

In the fall Nippersink Middle School offered a fundraising opportunity to our students to help defray the costs of various activities (sports fees, clubs, field trips, graduation expenses, etc...) Due to the positive response from parents, we are again sponsoring the Butter Braid fundraiser to all NMS students.

The profit earned from the Butter Braid sales goes directly into an account for the individual who sold the items. **Students earn \$4.50** for every \$11.00 pastry they sell. These funds can be applied to any NMS activity fee and will be rolled over to next year should they not be completely used during the current school year. Unused funds for 8th grade students can be transferred to an incoming sibling.

Butter Braid frozen pastries are known for high quality. These pastries are stored in the freezer until they are used. More product information is attached to this letter.

Order forms need to be returned to school on Tuesday, April 5, 2011. This timeframe allows students the entire Spring Break to contact neighbors, friends, and relatives about this Butter Braid sale. Orders will be delivered on April 13, 2011.

If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Molitor at (815) 678-7129 ext. 222. Sincerely,

Tim Molitor Principal